PRIVACY NOTICE

You are probably already aware that on the 25th of May 2018 data protection laws changed.  The General Data Protection Regulation, (GDPR), has replaced the Data Protection Act 1998. 

[bookmark: _Hlk515608829]To comply with the new GDPR the EDRCC has created a new Privacy Policy to make it easy to understand how we collect and protect your personal information.

If you are interested to learn more a copy of the EDRCC Privacy Policy, please Click Here: http://eastdevonrcc.bmfa.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Privacy-Policy-1.18.docx 
( Chairman;  East Devon Radio Control Club )
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